
Dear Enfield Council

I absolutely object to all of the council’s plans to build on the green belt around Enfield 
and green spaces within our community. The plans to build a crematorium at Firs Farm are 
disgraceful. This is a very popular area with families and schools and it needs to be 
preserved. This plan would ruin all of the good work which has been fine to develop this 
outdoor space over the past 10 years.

There are many brownfield sites which could be used for housing and other developments 
across the borough, particularly around the north circular and Tottenham area. These plans 
need to be urgently reassessed.


